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Sayers, Margery

From: Susan Garber <buzysusan23@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, October 4, 2019 9:42 AM

To: CouncilMail

Subject: In support of CB-39-2019

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Dear Council Members:

I am writing to urge you to support CB-39 to change the County Code in regard to
DRRAs. I have seen NO benefit to citizens, while great benefit to land owners,
developers, and builders. Given that Howard County is such a sought after location to
develop, it seems quite illogical to agree to terms unnecessary to assure development. I
hope that we would be able to alter or eliminate some of the current DRRAs which have
been poorly handled.

Sincerely,

Susan Garber
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